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Changes to the newsletter 

It has been apparent from speaking to many parents that the newsletters are not read and digested by over 50% 

of our parents. This is a key form of communication to keep you updated about what is happening in school. 

Therefore, we have made the decision to change to monthly newsletters which will provide you with all of the 

information over the following month and these will be printed and given to the children as a hard copy to 

ensure more parents have this vital information. 

 

Staff updates 

It is with sadness that I am letting you know that Mrs Jones will be leaving us at the end of this academic year. 

She has decided after 25 years of teaching at Spring Meadow it is time for a change and she will be going to teach 

in a nursery in Cambridge. I would like to thank her for all of her hard work and dedication to so many children 

over the last 25 years and wish her all the best. 

  

 

School communication 

After half term we will be fully moving over to Arbor. We 

will no longer be using School comms to communicate 

with parents. Currently 60% of parents have signed up to 

Arbor, which is really disappointing. If you have not 

received an email please check your spam and junk as this 

is how parents will receive all communication about their 

child, what is happening in school and any other 

information you may need to know. Thank you for your 

co-operation. 

  

 

Photos: Year 1 making smoothies! 

  

 

 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

24th May 2024 

Wow that half term has just flown by! I cannot believe we will be entering the final half term of the 

academic year. The next half term is extremely busy so please do keep an eye out for all of the dates 

coming up. Have a lovely half term and let’s hope the weather improves! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


